Sharp, Karen, EMNRD

From: Mike Pippin [mike @ pippinllc.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 9:44 AM

To: Sharp, Karen, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Howard Federal 1 #8...30-039-23689

Yes to everything. | talked with Jim Lavato who only wanted a designation of successor of operator form filled out for the
com agreement.

From: Sharp, Karen, EMNRD [mailto:karen.sharp@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:34 AM

To: lam@bhep.com

Cc: Mike Pippin

Subject: Howard Federal 1 #8...30-039-23689

Leslie ™

Per our conversation this morning, | have revised our records to reflect the above captioned well as a
Federal well. | understand that this well is scheduled for plug and abandonment; consequently, the
subsequent sundry and paperwork associated to this work should be filed on Federal forms. Itis my
understanding that the BLM is aware of the status of this well, and is in agreement with the well type.
Thank you for your assistance in resolving this matter.

Kazen Sharp
(505) 334-6178 x 12
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